








Special Donors
Third Party Fundraisers

Book-signing Party

F
ernside Alum, Anne-Marie Farley,

welcomed about 45 people into

her home for a book- signing and

reading featuring her friend and

author, Diane Falanga. Her guests were

very generous – they raised $761.75

for Fernside!

“My very best friend, Diane Falanga, just

published her very first book, a hilarious collection of

camp letters called, P.S. I Hate it Here, Kids’ Letters

From Camp. To help celebrate and congratulate her, I

threw a book-signing party at my house. The bonus: I told my

guests that I would donate 100% of the sales of every book to

Fernside’s summer camp and teen retreat programs. It was the

perfect collaboration – I got to celebrate two things that mean a

lot to me…my dear friend and the great work Fernside does.”

You Are InvitedTo a Book Signing & Cocktail Party

Fernside Alums turn 10!

M
addy Brewer had an awesome pizza party hosted by Mixing it

up, Kids in the Kitchen. Maddy and her friends had a great time

making homemade pizzas and decorating their own cupcakes.

They also learned about cooking and nutrition. Best of all, they raised

$375.00 for pizza for Fernside. Maddy and her two sisters, Katie and

Abby, along with their Mom, Peggy, attended Fernside following the

death of their Dad, Bill Brewer.

M
ichael and Maria Rodell sent a card sharing

that their son, Ben, had his 10th birthday

recently and instead of gifts, he asked

people to make a donation to Fernside. Imagine our

surprise when we received $200.00 in his honor!

Thanks for sharing your birthday with Fernside,

Ben.

Anne-Marie
Farley (left) with

author Diane
Falanga

“I got to
celebrate two

things that mean
a lot to me...”

– Anne-Marie Farley

Maddy at her
10th birthday
celebration

Ben, happy to be 10!
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Event News
2010 Hospice of Cincinnati Summertime Classic
Two-Day Event raises $120,000 for Fernside!
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P
resented by TriHealth, the 9th annual Hospice of Cincinnati

Summertime Classic was held May 23 & 24 at Kenwood

Country Club. The event raised over $120,000 to benefit

Fernside, an affiliate of Hospice of Cincinnati. Jeff Brinkman, VP

of Healthcare Financial Services at Fifth Third Bank and Bob

Halonen, VP, Treasury/Investment Services, Bethesda Services

served as this year’s chairs.

More than 300 guests enjoyed an outstanding dinner, silent

auction and live auction led by Jay Karp of Main Auction Galleries. The

highlight of the evening featured 12-year old Isaac Metz, who shared his

Fernside experience and how instrumental Fernside was after his mother’s

death. Monday’s afternoon golf scramble hosted 208 golfers.

Special thanks to Mickey Kamfjord and Samir Daoud from Gold Star

Chili, Heidelberg-Liberty Dalton Printing for signage, Craig Kurz

from Honeybaked Ham, Kroger for beverages, Maggiano’s pasta

dinner, Jay Karp from Main Auction Galleries and Terry Ramstetter

from Prestige Audio Visual.

Planning for the 2011 Hospice of Cincinnati Summertime Classic

is underway! Please contact the Bethesda Foundation at 513-865-1616

if you’re interested in serving on next year’s committee, volunteering

at the event, golfing or considering a sponsorship.

2010 HSC Chairs, Jeff
Brinkman & Bob Halonen

Dinner under the tent
provided by Maggiano’s

Golfers warm up

Golfers get
ready to tee off

President & CEO of TriHealth, John Prout, President &
CEO of Hospice of Cincinnati, Sandra Lobert, Margaret
Comey & Senior Vice President & CFO of TriHealth,
Craig Rucker



From Isaac Metz’s
Speech...
Hi. My name is Isaac Metz. I am

12 years old and I have 6

siblings. When I was 9 years old

my mom died in a car accident

that happened when she was

picking my sister Michelle and I

up from school. All I can

remember is that I woke up in the

hospital with head and back

injuries and mom was gone. That

was 3 years ago in January 2007.

When my mom died we had just

moved into our new house. I miss many things about my mom. I

especially miss her picking me up from school. I really enjoyed telling

her about my day and laughing together in the car. I also miss saying

prayers together at night when she tucked me in.

I came to Fernside about 4 months after the accident. I felt

nervous and lonely and uncomfortable the first time I went. After a

few times I began to feel more comfortable. I learned that it was OK

to feel sad. That it was normal to feel sad when someone that you

love dies. Everyone there was the same as me, grieving for someone

that they love and lost. At school I felt different than all the

other kids. They didn’t really understand what I was going

through.

Fernside really helped me with my grief. One night we

decorated bags with favorite memories and put a candle

inside. Another time we made masks with hidden faces in the

inside and other faces on the outside. My favorite was when

we decorated balloons and made notes to our loved ones. On

my note I told my mom what was going on and told her that I

love her. We attached the notes to the balloons and stood in a

big circle. Then we all let the balloons go at once. For a long

time I very much missed my mom but I know that she is always

with me.

Event News

Vicky & Isaac draw 1st Chance Raffle winner

HOC Board Chairman Dr. David Wiltse, HOC
Board Member Dr. Roger Sublett & his wife
Cynthia, and Ginny Wiltse

Fernside Alum Inspires Sunday Dinner Guests

2010
Summertime Classic
Committee Members

Jeff Brinkman, Co-Chair

Bob Halonen, Co-Chair

Ellie Berghausen

LaMont Bryant

Bill Doherty

Norine Gettys

John “General” Gettys

Sandra Lobert

Charlie Lytle

Stacey Meyer

Larry Renner

Cathy Rosenbaum, MD

Kim Stonecipher

David Wilson

Ed Osofsky

Mary McCutchen

Christi Kettman

Vicky Ott

Rose Grafton, Event Coordinator

Angel Robertson, Event Assistant
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To Contact Us
at Fernside:

4380 Malsbary Road, Suite 300
Cincinnati, Ohio 45242
phone: 513-745-0111
fax: 513-745-0524
www.fernside.org

Vicky Ott, MA LPCC
Executive Director
victoria_ott@trihealth.com

Margie Doran
Administrative Assistant
marjorie_doran@trihealth.com

Christi Kettman
Outreach Coordinator
christine_kettman@trihealth.com

Lynn Kitchen
Program Coordinator
lynn_kitchen@trihealth.com

Mary McCutchen, MSW
Volunteer Coordinator
mary_mccutchen@trihealth.com

Sally Ries
Program Coordinator
sally_ries@trihealth.com

T
his year we had some very special guests visit our

summer camp. Four pet therapy dogs (and their

owners) made a trip to camp to provide some

fun interaction with the campers. We want to thank

Toby (June Austin), Doc (Kim Fultz), Brodie (Linda

Jones) and Shelby (Rich Williamson).

We are excited to be able to incorporate the benefits of pet therapy into our

programs and we’re looking forward to enjoying more visits from our new friends

at Canine Angels in our evening support group program. Thank you to Chris

Miller from Canine Angels who contacted us to donate this unique opportunity

for Fernside.
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Experience.Compassionate.Caring.

The Dog Days of Summer Camp

Some very happy campers greet Doc, with owner
Kim Fultz. At right, Brodie and owner Linda Jones
make a new friend.
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